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Corporate Parenting Sub-Board 
25 September 2012 

 
Report of the Corporate Parenting Sub-Board 

ITEM 12

 

Meeting Dates 

 
SUMMARY 

 
1.1 The Children and Young People Board asked at its meeting on 26 June 2012 that the 

Corporate Parenting Sub-Board, when established, that it meet bi-monthly. 

1.2 This report suggests that a date be added on 4 December 2012.  Meetings for the 
Sub-Board will then take place every other month for the remainder of this municipal 
year. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
2.1 To approve the additional date 

 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
3.1 Historically, the Corporate Parenting Sub-Board or Sub-Commission (as it was 

previously known) met quarterly.   

3.2 To show this Corporate Parenting Sub-Board’s determination to thoroughly examine 
and scrutinise all decisions relating to Corporate Parenting, Councillors requested that 
an extra date be added to the Corporate Parenting Sub-Board’s schedule for this 
municipal year. 

 
 
 
 
 
This report has been approved by the following officers: 
 
Legal officer N/A 
Financial officer N/A 
Human Resources officer N/A 
Service Director(s) N/A 
Other(s) Phil O’Brien, Statutory Scrutiny Officer 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
Name   01332 643646   e-mail ellen.bird@derby.gov.uk 
None 
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Appendix 1 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial and Value for Money 
 
1.1 None arising from this report. 

 
Legal 
 
2.1 None arising from this report. 

 
Personnel  
 
3.1 None arising from this report. 

  
Equalities Impact 
 
4.1 
 

None arising from this report. 

 
Health and Safety 
 
5.1 
 

None arising from this report. 

 
Environmental Sustainability 
 
6.1 
 

None arising from this report. 

 
Asset Management 
 
7.1 
 

None arising from this report. 

 
Risk Management 
 
8.1 
 

None arising from this report. 

 
Corporate objectives and priorities for change 
 
9.1 
 

This report contributes to the following Council objectives: • Feeling safe and being safe • Achieving their learning potential • An active cultural life • A strong community • Good health and well-being • Good quality services that meet local needs 
 


